Vedanta response to Survival International media statement 
20 August 2008

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Vedanta to respond to a media statement by Survival International that names Vedanta as part of an “‘unholy trinity’ – the three worst companies abusing tribal peoples’ rights”, available here:

- “UN Indigenous Peoples’ Day – Survival names ‘unholy trinity’”, Survival International, 8 August 2008, http://www.survival-international.org/news/3577
Vedanta sent the following statement:
Vedanta Resources Response

Vedanta Resources plc (“Vedanta” or the “Company”) would like to thank the Business and Human Rights Resource Centre for giving the Company the opportunity to respond to the statements concerning the important bauxite mining project in Orissa, India made by the British charity, Survival which is based in the City of London.
Vedanta has, on several occasions, offered Survival the opportunity to discuss the project with us.  We wished to ensure that their representatives had the opportunity to enhance their understanding of it and to offer them the opportunity to help us in our efforts to operate it sustainably in conjunction with our stakeholders.  Survival has so far not chosen to do so.
The Lanjigarh bauxite mining project was thoroughly studied by the Central Government of India as well as the State Government of Orissa.  All issues concerning this project were thoroughly reviewed by expert bodies appointed with the concurrence of the Supreme Court of India.  There are no outstanding issues and the bauxite mining project has now been approved by the Supreme Court of India.  
Vedanta is pleased that the project has been approved and is committed to implementing it in accordance with the guidelines and safeguards laid down by the Supreme Court of India. 
The bauxite mining project along with the Lanjigarh alumina refinery will bring significant employment and economic livelihood for the local people and contribute to the overall development of the region.
